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Addendum  

C/2013/0497/F 

Full Planning 
Update 

Four further objections have been received since publication of the 
Planning Committee Report.  These seek to restate the issues raised in 
previous objections including design and the alleged right of way. 

The Planning Committee Report addresses the issues raised in previous 
objections.  Consideration of the right of way issue is set out in 
paragraph 8.31.  As the Council has resolved not to assert a public right 
of way at this location further consideration of this issue is not required.  
One of the objections expresses dissatisfaction with the decision not to 
assert a public right of way at this location.  However, this is a matter for 
the Leisure and Development Committee to consider. 

Recommendation 

That the Committee notes the content of this addendum and agrees with 
the recommendation to approve as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 
Planning Committee Report.  


